H.P. BALDWIN HIGH BASEBALL

WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793

Date: 03/31/2021
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Wehiwa Aloy

To All Interested Coaches, Scouts, and Recruiters:

I have had the privilege to coach Wehiwa Aloy for a number of years in our local youth baseball leagues
and am currently his coach at H.P. Baldwin High School. | have witnessed many examples of his hard
work, dedication, and determination that have led to his success as an athlete.

Wehiwa is a very humble and respectful young man, one who listens well and is eager to learn. His work
ethic and desire to improve in the game of baseball is what sets him apart from his peers. He carries
these same traits into the classroom where he also excels as student. At a very young age Wehiwa
developed aspirations to play collegiate baseball, and in my opinion, he has worked diligently both on
and off the field to position himself to do just that.

Along with other accomplishments and accolades, Wehiwa was recently a member of the 2019 Senior
Little League World Series Championship team, which is a direct result of years of hard work and
commitment to the sport.

In conclusion, | would like to restate my recommendation for Wehiwa Aloy. If given the opportunity, he
will certainly add value and depth to any college basebail team across the nation. If you have any
further questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me using the phone
number below.

Sincerely,

Craig Okita

H.P. Baldwin High School Head Coach
(808) 870-9674



